PC Committee

From: Paula Alcoseba <paula33@hawaii.edu>
Sent: Sunday, November 11, 2018 9:24 PM
To: PC Committee

Subject: Keawekapu Beach Parking and Access

Aloha pumehana,

| heard from a reliable source, Kai Nishiki, that Maui Oceanfront is proposing to take away public parking stalls in the
gravel parking lot. They cannot be allowed to shut out the public and mark spots for hotel/restaurants only. This is State
land and perhaps the County can lease these lands for expanded park areas instead of parking lots for resorts and
restaurants.



